
 
 

TOWN OF HOPKINTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

Town Meetings and Elections POLICY NO.  6   
 
The Board of Selectmen has established the following policy relative to Town 
Employees working at Town Meetings and/or Elections: 
 
All approved Town Employees who are assigned to work at Town Meetings and/or 
Elections by a department head will be paid at their normal pay rate.  These costs will 
be charged to that Departments budget. 
 
All Employees hired by the Moderator after approval of the Board of Selectmen will be 
paid at the hourly rate established by the Board of Selectmen.  These costs will be 
charged to the Election and Registration budget. 
 
The Moderator and Assistant Moderators will be paid a set salary which is established 
yearly by the Board of Selectmen.  These costs will be charged to the Election and 
Registration budget. 
 
 
 
 
Originally Adopted by Board of Selectmen:    4/6/1988 
Recodified by Board of Selectmen:    5/13/1992 
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